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“I can do all things through Him who strengthens me,” 
 Philippians 4:13 

RECOGNITION  

Congratulations Eliza whose name was randomly selected from a list of 7 children 

who achieved 100% attendance in Year 2.  Mrs Carrol visited the junior school to 

present her with her £50 Nandos voucher. The children were delighted to see her 

and she was so impressed on how smart and grown up they looked. 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

Year Group with 

the fewest lost 

days this week 

Classes Recognised 

this week 

School Attendance 

this week 

Impressive 

attendance this 

week 

    🌟Year 4🌟 3CD ⭐ 

3KM ⭐ 

4CF ⭐ 

4SC ⭐ 

6PS ⭐ 

93% 4CF 100% ⭐ 

3CD 99.1% ⭐ 

 

 

ATTENDANCE REMINDER 

All emails relating to pupil absences must now be sent to schools our email address – 

stmargaret@knowsley.gov.uk 

 

mailto:stmargaret@knowsley.gov.uk


PARENT FORUM MEETING 

The first Parent Forum meeting will take place on Tuesday 16th September at 9.30pm via 

Zoom.  

The link will be shared with you in advance via email. These meetings enable SLT to share 

information with parents and for parents to ask any questions that they may have. The 

meeting generally lasts 30-45 minutes. Please feel free to join us from the comfort of your 

home with a ‘cuppa’. 

 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fus05web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F84768663066

%3Fpwd%3DpG4vob0Ux4Kh6bmo9ogfY6leRUieoI.1&sa=D&source=calendar&ust=17577013

20000000&usg=AOvVaw0WybEbufPTs6sgmMWNEaMC 

 

🌟 Can You Help Our School? 🌟 

We are always grateful for the support of parents, grandparents and carers, and we’re 

currently looking for volunteers and donations to help us make school life even better. 

 

👉 Volunteer opportunities: 

●​ Driving our school minibus for trips and events. 

●​ Helping in the school gardens to keep our outdoor spaces looking good. 

 

👉 Donations we’d love: 

●​ Compost, plants or gardening supplies for our planting projects. 

●​ Complete sets of board games, card games or puzzles in good condition for children 

to enjoy during wet play.​
 

If you can help in any way — big or small — please let us know. Your time and generosity 

make a huge difference to our children. 💚  

 

5HW PIZZA EXPRESS TRIP 

The children in 5HW were great ambassadors 

for our school on Wednesday as they visited 

Pizza Express in Liverpool. They all became 

pizza chefs as part of this term’s  Food 

Technology - DT lessons. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SHINE 

SHINE is our PSHE curriculum. This week 

in their Shine lessons, children have been 

learning about how to keep themselves 

safe in the world around them. By 

teaching children about Safety, Health 

and Wellbeing, being Independent, 

current News and Equality and Diversity, 

we hope to build children’s self esteem, 

help them develop resilience and empathy, 

and raise their aspirations. 

 

 

 

https://us05web.zoom.us/j/84768663066?pwd=pG4vob0Ux4Kh6bmo9ogfY6leRUieoI.1
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/84768663066?pwd=pG4vob0Ux4Kh6bmo9ogfY6leRUieoI.1
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/84768663066?pwd=pG4vob0Ux4Kh6bmo9ogfY6leRUieoI.1


Sport News 

Next week, our Year 5 and 6 girls will take part in their first Huyton League matches on 

Monday. Good luck girls! 

 

AUTUMN TERM 1 DATES FOR DIARY 

(Please note that dates are subject to change but, in the event of change, we will endeavour to give 

parents as much notice as possible) 

SEPTEMBER 

Week Beginning 8
th

 

11th Sept- 5HW Pizza Express DT trip 

15th September - Y5/6 Girls Football - Halewood Leisure Centre - 12:45-3pm 

16th September- Parent Forum Meeting via Zoom 9.30am 

17th Sept- 5DN Pizza Express DT trip 

18th September - Y5/6 Boys Football - Prescot Soccer Centre - 12:45-3pm 

23rd September- Holy Communion Enrolment Meeting- School Hall -5pm 

24th September - Y6 Boys Football Everton - Finch Farm - 12:45-3pm 

26th September- Yr 6 Coffee Morning fundraising for MacMillan  

29th September- School Photographer- individual children and siblings  

29th September - Cross Country - SMMJ school field - 4-6pm 

30th September- 5MQ Pizza Express DT trip 

30th September - Y5/6 Dodgeball - Venue tbc - 12:45-3pm 

OCTOBER 

2nd October - Y5/6 Boys Football League - Prescot Soccer Centre - 12:45-3pm 

6th October - Scholastic Book Fair arrives in school 

6th October-9th October & 13th October- 16th October- Yr 6 Swimming lessons 

7th October- Great Athletes Whole School Assembly 

13th October- School Disco Yr3 & Yr4- 3.15-4.15pm      Yr5 & Yr6 - 4.30-5.30pm 

17th October-Tag Rugby Competition Yr 5&6  

20th October- Sylvia Gore Girls Football - Yr 5&6 

21st/22nd October- Whole School Immunisations 

22nd October- Yr 4 Harvest Festival Performance for parents 9.30am & 1.30pm 

 

24th October- Break Up for Half term 

 

Loving, learning, growing together with Jesus 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


